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19th July 1983.

Dr. F.E. Preston, 
Consultant Haeuatologist, 
Royal Hallamshire Hospital, 
Glossop Road, 
SEEWIEIJ, S10 2JF. 

Dear Eric, 

re: Research Prolect into ficauired Inmjne Ceficiencv Sv1xdrome in Haemnhilia 

It was a great pleasure to meet up with you in Stockholm and I trust that you 
had an enjoyable and informative Conference. 

On my return to the Office, I found your letter of the 22nd June relating to 
the above and since this is being financed from our 3 dical Department, I 
have forwarded your letter to Mr. R.B. Christie wbom you met at Eastbourne 
and who is Director of Clinical Sciences. No doubt you will be hearing from 
him very shortly. 

In the meantime, I understand that Helen is also arranging to come up to see 
you on the subject of the Protocol, but since she is not based in the Office, 
if you require any further information or assistance perhaps you could give 
me a ring. 

Kind regards. 

Yours sincerely, 

GRO-C 

C.R. Bishop, 
'.inna£er, Plan a Di Ysien. 

cc: D.H. Ferguson 
R.E. Christie - I will leave it to you to sort out the payments, which 
R.L. Shaw I understand is against a budgeted £7,000 for 83, 
H. Townsend £10,000 for 84 and £5,000 for 85. 
Mike Cross - for information only 
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